
From:  SoulArt99 <lyrasalex@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 09:10:50 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

I would love to add my name to the list to request for an extension to the 45 day comment period.

Very Sincerely,

Nicholas WoodsFrom 1666446209770872996@xxx Tue May 12 01:29:09 +0000 2020


